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What a fantastic start we have had to 2025! It
has been a busy month learning to add to 20 in
math, playing with sounds and words in our
phonics lessons with Mabel, exploring facts about
energy, recording about our community and so
much more! We are anxiously looking forward to
February with Groundhog Day, Jump Rope for
Heart, a few days off, 100 Day and Valentine's Day!
February just might be the MOST exciting month
in Grade One!

Events this B Reminders

Month Please check the calendar carefully this

NO School 6-7 month as there are a few days that
students don’t have school!Enjoy some
100 Day Collection: 12 wonderful family time on those days!

Red Pink Day: 14

Cp ©
va_% Remember! Check the classroom
A online portal for this weeks home
f\a ° learning projects.



Arrival Time

The arrival time for a good amount of the class
has been getting later and later! Please be sure
to have your child dropped off between 8:20-
8:30am so that they have an adequate amount
of time to unpack, switch their buddy books, and
get settled before announcements start at 8:42.
We squeeze so much in our morning routine!!

Thank you so much for your support in this.

Valentine's Day

On Friday, February 14th we will be having Red
and Pink Day to help celebrate Valentine’s Day.
Students may bring Valentines to give to their
classmates that day. If they choose to
participate in this, please be sure that they bring
a Valentine for each student in the class. | will

include a class list for you to refer to.

Firé Charlotte Ryan
Noah Micah Max
Marcus ite Arie
Fallon-  Jacob Finn

Mae Penny Del

Shawnjae Luke Ethan

Please be sure to be reading with your
child EVERY night. It is such a great

time to make a routine out of it. | only

have the opportunity to read with your

child once a week in a small group, so it

is absolutely vital for them to get the

one-on-one daily practice with you at

home.

Elijah
Quilan
Katelyn
Luca
Clyde
Elizabeth

Joel
Tennessey
Jensen
Scarlett
Mrs. Mol
Mrs. Haxby




We will be celebrating 100 day on Wednesday, February
12th even though it lands on the 14th. Please send in your

child’s collection of 100 items on that day. This does not

have to be a ton of work; it just needs to be a collection of

100 things. It is helpful for them when they present their
collection to have their items grouped in 2's, S’s or 10's.
Some ideas are: necklace made with 100 beads, 100
macaroni/marshmallows/ glued to a piece of cardboard,
100 stickers, 100 lego, a picture made with 100 dots. It can
be anything! Be creative!! What a great time to practice

skip counting with your child.

Take Home Folders

| will be sending home some lovely new Take Home
folders soon. Please do not get rid of the old one as
sometimes these folders get misplaced. Some students
are forgetting to bring their take home folders and
buddy books on a daily basis. Please remind your
children to faithfully pack and unpack them daily. These
are important in order to help our classroom run
smoothly! They are being encouraged to be the ones to

be responsible for them.




